
January 12, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are looking forward to having your child with us next school year.  As the change may be exciting,
some of you may have mixed feelings as you anticipate the transition of your eighth-grader from
middle school to high school.  This is normal.  We also understand that these feelings will be much
more prominent when your child is asked to make course selections for their freshman year over the
next few weeks.  In an effort to ease the transition process, Pulaski High School administration and
staff will be holding an “Eighth Grade Open House & Scheduling Night” for incoming freshmen
students and their parents/guardians on Tuesday, February 1, 2022 from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. We
highly recommend that you and your eighth-grade student attend this program since it is provided to
help you obtain answers to questions and address concerns you may have regarding the curriculum
and/or programs offered at Pulaski High School.  We encourage your student to bring their iPad to the
meeting as our PHS Course Description Book is online for viewing.

The evening is scheduled to begin with an informational program at 6:00 p.m. in the auditorium.  The
high school administrators and school counselors will provide you with general curriculum and
program information.  After the informational meeting, high school teachers will be available so you
have the opportunity to meet and have any specific questions and/or concerns addressed.  Student
Council members will also be available to assist parents and students find different areas of the
school.

Should inclement weather require cancellation of school, this event will be canceled as well.  If this
occurs, we will make an announcement through our Skylert message system.

Thank you for your continued support of the Pulaski Community Schools.  We look forward to
meeting you on February 1st,  as we begin to work together toward a successful and rewarding high
school experience for your child.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Pach Steve Linssen Brooke Lynch
Principal Associate Principal Associate Principal
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